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Year 4’s Amazing Start! 
Year 4 have had a fantastic start 
to the year! They have all been
working super hard and 
showing how fantastic they 
are. We have started learning 
about the Romans and 
enjoying reading about the 
Brilliant world of Tom Gates.

Mrs Eeles

 

Year 7 School Places – September 2026 
Applications for Year 7 places opened on 8 September 
2025. All parents should have received a letter with details 
on how to apply. 

Deadline to apply: 31 October 2025 
Late applications will only be considered after all on-time 
applications have been processed, and may be less likely 
to secure a preferred school. 

Make sure to submit your application before the deadline 
to give your child the best chance of getting a place at one 
of their chosen schools. 

If you have any questions, please contact 
the school office. 

Open morning at Riders 
Saturday 11th October 2025 -11am to 1pm 

Book here
by 5th October 

2025

Dear Parents and Carers,
We’re delighted to welcome you to the first edition 
of our newly designed newsletter, marking the 
beginning of an exciting academic year at The 
Federation of Riders.

We’re thrilled with how well the children have 
settled into the new term. Their enthusiasm, 
curiosity, and positive attitudes have been a joy to 
see. From the very first week, pupils have shown 
great resilience and readiness to learn, embracing 
new routines and engaging wholeheartedly with 
their lessons. It’s been wonderful to see friendships 
forming, confidence growing, and classrooms 
buzzing with energy and excitement.

This term, our staff have been engaging in high-
quality professional development, exploring 
effective teaching strategies inspired by 
Rosenshine’s Principles of Instruction. These 
approaches—such as modelling, scaffolding, and 
breaking learning into small, manageable steps—
are already making a positive impact in classrooms 
across the school.

We thank you for your continued support and look 
forward to sharing more updates, achievements, 
and insights with you 
throughout the year.

Mrs Leach & 
Mr Bourton
Interim Executive 
Co-Headteachers

•	 Tour of the school
•	 Meet the 

Headteachers
•	 Ask as many 

questions as you wish
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Extra Curricular Club 

Cheerleading

Extra Curricular Club 

Cooking

Smartphone News 
In response to growing concerns 
around smartphone use and its impact 
on mental health, schools across the 
Havant and Waterlooville area are 
joining forces to address this important 
issue. More details will follow in the 
academic year, including parent 
workshops—please keep an eye out 
for updates in the new academic year. 

Mrs Leach

Attendance Success!
We’re thrilled to share that attendance 
across the Federation of Riders Infant 
& Junior Schools is up compared to 
this time last year! Not only that, but 
we've successfully cut the number of 
late arrivals by half since last term—a 
fantastic achievement that reflects 
the commitment of our families and 
staff. As a reward for their amazing 
attendance, 62.5% of our children will 
be visiting the token shop this week 
to celebrate their consistency and 
punctuality. Thank you for helping us 
build a culture where being in school, 
on time, every day truly matters!
Attendance Team
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Infant Nasal Flu Vaccine Junior Nasal Flu Vaccine

Early Years

Year 2
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Year 4

Year 5
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Year 6
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